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March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Parents and Carers Survey Spring term 2024 
 
 
At The Avenue School, the views of our pupils’ parents and carers are really important to us.  It is only by hearing your 
views and working with you that we can offer your child a supportive and enriching school experience. 
 
I would therefore like to invite you to complete our Parents and Carers Survey which asks you tell us what you like 
about the school and make suggestions on how we might improve.  The survey, which can be accessed here 
https://forms.gle/yQTvL7HLuV9eFDu5A will be open until Thursday 28th March 2024.   
 
It is straightforward and easy to complete and should take you no more than 15 minutes.  If you need any support 
completing the survey, please contact the school on 020 3829 4690. 
 
We take all parental feedback very seriously and we will use the findings of the survey to ensure our school accurately 
meets the needs of the children and young people we serve.  All responses to the survey are anonymous.  If you have 
any specific comments about your child’s progress, please contact their class teacher directly. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

  
 
Ms Rachel Rai | Headteacher  
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